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December 11, 2019 

 

Katie O’Connor 

Provost and Vice Chancellor for Academic Programs 

North Carolina School of Science and Mathematics 

1219 Broad Street 

Durham, NC 27411 

 

Subject: UNC System Math Pathways Institutional Participation 

 

Dear Katie O’Connor:  

 

Providing equitable support and appropriate monitoring that empowers all mathematical 

learners is foundational to a student’s academic success in higher education. In the 

University of North Carolina (UNC) System, we are prepared to address this urgent need 

through the strength of a holistic UNC System approach to implement and scale 

mathematics pathways. 

  

This letter serves as an agreement between the university’s chief academic officer, the 

university’s math department chair and math faculty, and the UNC System Office. In signing 

the document, the university agrees to engage, support, and commit to UNC System Math 

Pathways core elements of participation.  It is understood that the long-term goal of this 

collaborative agreement across the UNC System institutions is to move these expectations 

to normative practice within and across institutions, and to continue to develop additional 

institutional-selective elements as discussed later in this document. 

  

Representing your institution, you are affirming a commitment to the following core 

elements of participation, which are in line with the UNC System Math Pathways Task 

Force recommendations submitted to the UNC System Office, Academic Affairs on August 1, 

2019.  
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